Todd Anderson

My wife and I are not interested in purchasing a EV nor will we be interested by the proposed
dates. As a Washington resident I don't think it's fair to force the sale of EV's for people that either
are not interested or can afford or it just doesn't meet any of our vehicle needs. You are forcing
longtime WA residents to consider moving out of state because of your absurd ideas. No Thanks on
EV cars/trucks.



